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Field Safety Notice 
Perceval Plus Sutureless Aortic Heart Valve 

 
 

For Attention of: Vigilance organisms and Users of the Perceval Plus Suturless Aortic Heart 

Valve involved in the stock management and implantation of the models listed in the 

enclosed Attachment A. 
 

 
Contact details of local representative (name, e-mail, telephone, address etc.) 
This could be a distributor or local branch of the manufacturer. To be added at the appropriate 
stage in the different local languages. 

 
 

Reason: Possible presence of particulate in the finished product. 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
You are receiving this letter because, according to our records, the Perceval Plus Sutureless 

Aortic Heart Valves listed in Attachment A (Return Form) have been shipped to your facility. 

These devices are part of a Field Safety Corrective Action issued by Corcym S.r.l..The 

remainder of this notice details what is prompting this action, what will need to be done with 

the affected products and the Corcym contacts that can provide assistance. 

 
 
 
  










